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Dear Friends 

We welcome Archdeacon 
David this Sunday, who will 
lead our 10.30 Eucharist 
Service and chair the Parish 
Council vacancy meeting 
which follows at noon. 
 
The feast day of the 
apostles Saints Simon and 
Jude falls on Saturday. 
Christian tradition records 
Simon as spreading the 
Good News in Egypt and 
Jude in Mesopotamia, then 
together preaching in 
Persia, where they were 
martyred. Hence they share 
the same feast day. 
 

Saint Simon and Saint Jude 

 

Our Bishop’s Advent Appeal 

Bishop Robert has launched the 2023 Advent Appeal which will be supporting the Anglican 

Communion Fund of the Archbishop of Canterbury. This fund exists to make small investments 

across the church; in the right hands, these can have great impact.  The focus of this year’s work is 

South Asia.  Details are found here. 

Pastoral care 

For pastoral care during the coming week, please telephone (0039) 0345 5835978 (Church 

mobile), (0039) 026552258 (Priest’s apartment), or email allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com. 

 

 

Rupert Dodds 
Lay Vice Chair and Treasurer 
allsaintsmilantreasurer@gmail.
com 

Lee Kirkpatrick-Smith 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

Daniella Engel 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

http://www.allsaints.it/
https://www.europe.anglican.org/news/latest-news/bishops-advent-appeal-2023-anglican-communion-fund-south-asia
mailto:allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com
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A further boost for the Disabled Lavatory Project 

The Disabled Lavatory 
Project received a double 
boost last weekend. The 
Mozart Choral Workshop 
on Saturday rehearsal 
raised €845 for the project .  
 
The choir then raised a 
further €350 during their 
Sunday concert at 
Gorgonzola. 
 
A big thank you to all who 
came along to listen, 
donated and participated in 
the events, and to the 
musicians and organisers 
who gave of their time and 
abilities so freely. 
 

The Choir at Gorgonzola. 

 The young gentlemen on the left is Matteo the local 
organist who accompanied the choir and organised the 

concert with Darlene, who he is standing next to. 

Links to our regular activities 

Sunday evening prayer on Zoom is here. Morning prayer is at 9.00 Monday to Friday - the 

link is here.  

Bible study in person takes place on Thursdays at 13.00 in the Church rooms. Bible study by 

Zoom is held on Tuesday at 6pm using the link found here. Newcomers are very welcome – 

just come and listen. 

The Jolly Club is held on Tuesday beginning at 12.30 in the church’s upstairs parish room. 

The Club is an informal meeting - chat and spend time together.  Everyone welcome!  

Safeguarding 

If you have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of anyone within the All Saints’ 

community, then please use our Safeguarding Policy found here. 

 

http://www.allsaints.it/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89510543457
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/81138828623?pwd=eFJSOHNmOWtJcWxScGFmOHBnR2FaUT09
https://zoom.us/j/93754416252?pwd=YUg5N1dBZS8zc0dvakdUaFg4VTBoUT09
http://www.allsaints.it/index.php/safeguarding-2/

